TOWN OF LUMBERLAND
Judith A. Flieger
ASSESSOR
1054 Proctor Road
GLEN SPEY, NY 12737
Phone: 845-856-8600 . Fax: 845-856-6080

LEGAL NOTICE

NOTICE OF COMPLETION OF THE TENTATIVE ASSESSMENT ROLL
(Pursuant to Section 506 and 526 of the Real Property Tax Law)

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE ASSESSOR OF THE TOWN OF LUMBERLAND,
County of Sullivan, has completed the Tentative Assessment Roll for the current year,
which will be filed on or before May 1, 2022. A copy will be available with the Town Clerk
at the Municipal Building, 1054 Proctor Road, Glen Spey, NY, where it may be examined
by any interested person until the fourth Tuesday of May. The tentative assessment roll
is also available for viewing on the Sullivan County website — www.sullivanny.us per
requirement of RPTL section 1590(2)

The Assessor will be in attendance with the Tentative Assessment Roll at her office
located at 1054 Proctor Road, Glen Spey, NY Mon-Fri between 10am and 2pm; Mon. May
9, 2022 between 6pm and 8pm and on Sat. May 14, 2022 between 9am and 1pm by
appointment only.

The Board of Assessment Review will meet on Tuesday, May 24, 2022 between the hours
of 4:00 p.m. and 8:00 p.m. at the Municipal Building, in said town, to hear and examine all
complaints in relation to assessments, on the written application of any person believing
to be aggrieved. Complaint forms and a publication containing procedures for reviewing
assessments are available at the Municipal Building or online www.tax.ny.qov.
Appointments are recommended, please call the office at 845-856-8600 opt 3.
Recommended filing of complaints: 3 business days prior to Grievance Day. Mail any
complaint to: 1054 Proctor Rd, Glen Spey, NY 12737

Dated this 29" day of April, 2022
Judith A. Flieger
Sole Assessor



